
 
 

 
 
 

 NEWSLETTER – OCTOBER 2024 

FUNDRAISING TERM 4  –  

 
WOODEN TOY SALES – Week 3 and 4. 

TRIVIA NIGHT  – Saturday 23rd November 2024 – 
details have been emailed and are on our website.  
CHRISTMAS RAFFLE – tickets available late 

November (see request below for donations) 
CHRISTMAS GIFTS – Weeks 7,8,9,10. 

 
 

REGISTRATIONS FOR 2025 – the timetable for 2025 will be available early December. The 

timetable varies year to year and is affected by coach availability, space in the gym and 

demand for classes. It has not yet been determined when enrolments for 2025 will open.  

   Thanks to everyone who participated in the CARTWHEEL CHALLENGE. We raised $420. 

 

CLUB ITEMS FOR SALE –  SILENT AUCTION 

If you are interested in any of the items listed below, please email info@sbagc.com.au with 
your name, mobile number and amount offered. The person with the highest offer will be 

contacted.                                                                                                                                              
2 X SPEAKERS – no longer used – currently sitting on top of white shelves in the main hall(all 
offers considered)                                                                                                                                 

Petrol Whipper snipper – if interested, ask at front table and a viewing will be organised  

ADMINISTRATION – As we are a community club, 

we only have part time administration in an attempt 
to keep our costs reduced. When you ring or send 

an email please allow 5 full working days for a 

reply.   

WEEK 10 – the final week of term(16th 

– 22nd December) will not follow the 
standard timetable. It will be a week of 

fun activities and will also be a week in 
which friends can attend. Cost has not 
yet been determined.More details will 

be provided later in term.   
 

FOCUS SESSIONS – we will be running some 

special “Focus” sessions aimed at working on 
particular skills and other aspects of motor 

development. These will be open to both 
members and non-members.  
If you have any particular requests please let 

us know. More details coming soon. 

HELP NEEDED!!!!!!!!!! 

Prizes for Christmas Raffle – If you have 
any new items suitable for our Christmas 

Raffle, please leave them at the front table 
before 15th November. Thankyou. 
Ideas Needed - We would like to brighten 

up our building, in particular the foyer. If 
anyone has any suggestions please email 

info@sbagc.com.au. Please note that the 
costs would need to be minimal as currently 
moneys being raised are being directed 

towards the new roof and a new sprung 
floor. We also need to update some of our 

equipment so may need to rely on volunteer 

labour.   

WEEK 9 - Presentations will occur in 

the last 10 minutes of each class. 
Parents will need to arrive early to 

watch presentations. 
WG classes will receive awards at the 
WG competition and presentation on 

7th December, 2024. 

LATE FEES : there have been some recent 

questions in regard to our $20 late fee. This 
fee is outlined on our website in our Fees and 

Refunds Policy and helps to cover the extra 
administration costs when fees are not paid on 
time. The late fee is charged when fees are 

not received by the due date on the invoice.  
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